Attachment #2

Onaping Falls Recreation Committee

“Believing in Community”

March 28, 2025
To The City of Greater Sudbury,

On behalf of the Onaping Falls Recreation Committee we would like to provide a letter of
support to re-prioritize the location for Playground Revitalization in Ward 3. We would
recommend and support that revitalization efforts originally planned for the Onaping Tot
Lot on Fraser Avenue change to Tot Lot on Larch Street in Levack.

As part of the 2018 budget deliberation process, a business case for the revitalization of 58
playground sites identified as being in poor condition was included for Council’s
consideration. In that original, report the Onaping Tot Lot on Fraser Avenue was identified
but since then there has been a growing need in the community of Levack to replace and
upgrade a playground.

The Onaping Falls Recreation Committee would be supportive of moving support for
playground revitalization to the Levack community to meet the growing needs of children
and families in our area.

The OFRC is committed to supporting the City of Greater Sudbury to build and foster a
welcoming city that offers outstanding opportunity, wellness, and empowers citizens and
families to live healthy, active lifestyles.

Please accept this letter of support to change the existing location identified through the
Playground Revitalization program.

Thankyou, -

Carrie Morin, Chair
(705) 918-1978

Onaping Falls Recreation Committee Inc.

www.ofrecreationcommittee.com
Mailing address: 23 Wickwas Street, Onaping, ON POM 2RO
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